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Comments: Passing these laws will have a huge impact into the climbing community. Many of us needs these

routes to sustain mental illness impacted by society and by taking away these places is like taking a gun on

peoples souls. Removing or cutting bolts and anchors on climbing routes can pose significant dangers and have

various negative implications to the climbing community. These actions will create safety hazards for climbers. It

can leave routes unsafe, making it dangerous for climbers who might expect these safety measures to be in

place. Another important factor of altering established climbing routes is the fact that it will take away historical

documentation from the climbing community. 


